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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
Naplan Online: 

15-27th March 

Easter Holidays - 

Last day of Term 1 is 

Thursday 6th April. 

 

Staff Development  Day  

(Pupil free) 

Monday 24th April 

 

Students return  Term 2   

Wednesday 26th April. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

“In a world where you can 

be anything, be kind.” 

 

Jennifer Dukes Lee 

WELCOME T  Painting of Block A  

(K,1,2 and Library building) 

The painting of this building 
was completed last week. The 
colour scheme of light and 
dark grey has freshened the 
outlook of our playground and 
garden area.  

Many thanks to the painters 
for their professional work and 
work ethics. 

Back to School Vouchers 

Back to School vouchers can 
now be redeemed at the office 
as we now have the system up 
and running. 

School Jumpers 

We now have a stock of our 
new school jumpers in school 
for sale. They cost $35.00. 

 

 

 

At the recent Annual General 
Meeting of our Parents & 
Citizens a new committee for 
2023 was voted in. 

President: Stacey Savage 

Vice President: Kristy Moffitt 

Secretary: Kelsie Buxton 

Treasurer: Suzzanne Davidson 

The P&C have a Facebook page 
where information regarding 
functions, meetings and other 
information is posted.  

The school thanks the former 
committee for their leadership 
and efforts over the previous 
year/s. It is greatly appreciated. 

Congratulations to the new 
committee and we look forward 
to working with you at the 
various school functions during 
2023. 

Touch Football Trials 

Last Monday Ryan travelled to 
Inverell to take part in the Touch 
trials. 

Ryan’s comments – 

“I thought that there may have 
been more students there. 

I had a good day with almost 
scoring 2 tries and I played on 
Bingara’s side.” 

 

Welcome to Week 6 



Our Award Winners 

Effective Learner Award 
Ardie:   An amazing effort in spelling. 

 

Super Sport Award 
Riley R: Always being a great team     

player. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curiosity prepares the brain for learning 
and makes subsequent learning more 
enjoyable and rewarding. By being curious 
students will be able to discover new 
information and improve their 
understanding of a topic.  
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The painting of A Block has been completed. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

     Year 3, 4, 5    New classroom furniture                                                            

       Ryan at Touch Trials 



 

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


